
Minutes June 17, 2020 Garden State Amateur Radio Associa9on 

The ZOOM mee9ng was open at approximately 7:30 p.m. by President 
Art Olson N2AJO. 

Next the flag salute was led by Vice President Denis K2NPT and 26 
members introduced themselves. 

Under health and Welfare Bob W2OD confirmed the death of Ted 
Damen WT2D a former member. 

The minutes of the previous mee9ng were read by Secretary, John King 
KA2F and were approved without objec9on aWer mo9ons by Bob 
W2OD and Mike N2MFS. 

There were no new membership applica9ons to be considered. 

These are the members in aYendance: 

K2NPT Denis

N2AJO Art

KD2OXR Sal

NA2J Pete

W2NAZ Art

KD2EPA Blair

KA2F John

W2CET Fritz

AC2F Vladimir

KG2CM Syd

AC2PD Roberto

KA2IRQ Marlo

AD7I Paul

N2AJO Art

W2MJP Mike

WB2ERY Paul

K2MFS Mike

W2NIR Alan

K2CYS Cy

N2BMK Martin



  
Then followed a report by President Art Olson which stated that club 
mee9ngs and VE use of the Red Cross building needed to await Red 
Cross protocols in July. He stated that new Red Cross building access 
electronic keys on fobs were in his possession awai9ng distribu9on. He 
stated that several aYempts by him to contact the board at MAECOM 
(*CORRECTION: MOESC) regarding our planned September 26 hamfest 
have produced no responses. He spoke about visi9ng the website and 
Art Goldberg W2NAZ regarding club clothing. 

The Treasurer’s report by Art W2NAZ was approved without objec9on 
aWer mo9ons by Paul AD7I and Fritz N2CET. 

A report on Field Day was given by Denis CommeYe K2NPT which 
included a reminder that FD would be for members to operate at home 
or another individual loca9on apart from other members. He noted the 
value of using N#FJP’s Field Day log and suggested that the club would 
pay half the member’s fee to purchase the log program. He gave 
instruc9ons on how to upload individual logs to ARRL with a grouping 
by ARRL od logs score to Garden State Amateur Radio Associa9on. 

Under unfinished business, there was a reverse alloca:on or repeal of 
previously approved alloca:ons of all money for Field Day. (On 
February 19, 2020 $250 was approved for FD food and $200 for FD 
expenses, aWer mo9ons by Diana and Mike W2MFS.) Now of the $200, 
$35.13 had been spent, leaving $164.87 plus $250 or a total of $414.87. 
This was approved without objec:on by all aGer mo:ons by Denis 
K2NPT and Marlo KA2IRQ. 

There being no new business the mee9ng was closed at 8:30 p.m. 

 John King KA2F Secretary

W2OD Buus

W2GWI Gregory

W3CRW Lew

KA2QEP Bill

N2BCS Steve

WB2RPW Gary


